
   

TOYO MACHINERY & METAL CO., LTD. 
                                                                June 2018 

Esteemed customers: 

 
                                                              Announcement on 
                      Unavailability of New Programming for Machines with Old Controllers  
 

Dear Sirs, 

   Thank you very much for your continued patronage to our products. 
 
     At this time, under various circumstances we need to announce that we have decided    
     to stop, effective September 30, 2018, receiving orders of new machine motion  
     programming for old machine models stated below: 
 
           Hydraulic injection molding machines：Ｇ，Ｇ２，and Ｈ  
           Electric injection molding machines：ＴＳ, Ｓｉ-1, Ｔｉｓ, and Ｔｉｓ－Ｂ 

Vertical injection molding machines：ＴＴ andＥＴ（with PLCS-9 control） 
Die-casting machine: ＢＤ－Ｖ２ＣＰ, Ｖ３Ｐ, Ｖ３Ｎ, and Ｖ４Ｎ 
disc molding machine：ＳＴ（with PLCS-9 control） 

 
Apart from new programming, would you please be assured that we can continue to provide supports as 
ever for those machines, including copying of already programmed software into ROMs.   
 
We would sincerely hope to obtain your kind understanding and cooperation in this matter, and should 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact us anytime. 

 
                                                                                               Sincerely yours, 
 
                                                                                               Hiroshi Yukutomo, Operating Officer 
                                                                                               System Engineering Division 
                                                                                              Toyo Machinery & Metal Co., Ltd. 

 

 

                                            


